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by

T. E. Maki, Professor of Forest Management

The North Carolina project was organized in July 1956 and is entitled:
Selection and Testing of Certain Pine Species for Desirable Qualities. To
date considerable progress has been made in devising a suitable scheme of
rating selections. An outplanting area on the Schenek Memorial Forest near
Raleigh has been prepared for use in field grafting of desirable selections.
Raleigh has been prepared for use in field grafting of desirable selections.
Dr. Bruce J. Zobel is project leader and is assisted by R. L. McElwee.

* Two additional Stations supporting projects are part of Regional Project
S-23 but were not reported on at the conference. A brief summary of each
is given so that all the work to date under the Regional project will be
included.
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